
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 8/23/2010 2:05:54 PM
To: Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd);

Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Kuga, Roy M (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RMK4)

Bee:
Subject: RE: Oakley PTM

Thanks, Charles. Looking forward to seeing it.

From: Middlekauff, Charles (Law) 
[mailto:CRMd@PGE.COM]
Sent: Monday, August 23, 2010 1:53
PM
To: Clanon, Paul; Lindh, Frank 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K; Kuga,
Roy M; Horner, Trina 
Subject: Oakley PTM

Paul and Frank:

I wanted to give you a heads up, we are finalizing
the documents for our petition to modify the 2008 LTRFO decision seeking 
approval of the Oakley Project with a two year extension in the guaranteed 
commercial availability date, and plan on filing early this afternoon. I 
will get you a copy as soon as we file (there are confidential and public 
versions, I will send you all a confidential). Let me know if you have any 
questions or want any additional information. Thanks for all your 
help.

Charles
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